
**NOTICE** 
TO ALL TTC ELDERS 

DATE CHANGES! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On July 13, 2021 

Executive Council & Management Board  

Approved to send a bus for Elders to join and 
support the  

WARRIOR WALKERS in Kamloops, BC.  

Bus Leaves Teslin: To be announced at later 
date 

Walkers Arrive in Kamloops: August 9th  

Ceremony: August 10th, 2021  
Contact: Executive Elder 

Barbara Hobbis: 1-867-334-1952 


